
Faculty of Engineering
Student Forum 
The Dean and Senior Members of Faculty invite you 
to a Student Forum

When: 1–2pm, Thursday 17 August 2017
Where: AM103, Alan MacDiarmid Building

This is an opportunity for you to

• ask questions about your degree or other issues 
that might be of concern

• clarify how your level of honours is calculated
• find out how work experience is handled
• let you know about upcoming changes to some 

Engineering programmes

We hope to see you at this forum


